
Appendix 4 
Progress with Committee Resolutions 

 

Date of 
Meeting 

Item number and title Resolution  Progress 

20 
September 
2018 

5. 5.  Annual Report on 
Safeguarding Adults 
in Denbighshire 1st 
April 2017 – 31st 
March 2018 

Resolved:  
(i) subject to the above observations to acknowledge the 

important nature of a corporate approach to the 
safeguarding of adults at risk, and the responsibility of 
the Council to view this as a key priority area and place 
it alongside the commitment and significance given by 
Denbighshire to safeguarding children at risk; 

(ii)  that future annual reports also include case studies to 
which satisfactory solutions were not found in addition 
to those to which satisfactory outcomes were realised; 
and 

(iii) that, in due course, an Information Report be 
prepared and circulated to Committee members on 
the  contents of the Mental Capacity (Amendment) 
Bill, and its implications for the Council and 
residents    

 
The Lead Member and 
officers have been 
informed of the 
Committee’s observations 
and recommendations. 
 
See 
Information/Consultation 
report section in Appendix 
1 attached re request for 
an information report in mid 
to late 2019  

 6. 6.  Provision of 
Respite Care Across 
Denbighshire 

Resolved: subject to the above observations to – 
(i) acknowledge the range and availability of respite 

services provided in Denbighshire to support 
individuals with care and support needs, and 
their Carers, within the context of current 
legislation and demographic changes; 

(ii) continue to support and promote the 
development of support for Carers in order for 

 
The Lead Member and 
officers have been 
informed of the 
Committee’s observations 
and recommendations. 
 
 



Denbighshire Community Support Services 
(CSS) to meet its statutory obligations in regard 
to Carers, and to support the Council in 
delivering its corporate priority of developing 
resilient communities; and  

(iii) request that an Information Report be prepared 
and circulated to Committee members detailing 
the number of known young carers across the 
county and outlining the services and support 
available to them via Education and Children’s 
Services and other Council services, along with 
the work being undertaken corporately with a 
view to supporting young carers in line with the 
ambition laid out in the Corporate Plan and 
identifying ‘hidden’ young carers to offer them 
appropriate and sufficient support. 

 
 
 
 
 
See 
Information/Consultation 
report section in Appendix 
1 attached re request for 
an information report, 
which will be available in 
the near future 

 


